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Vote by mail has proven to be a failed experiment that is also costing us a great deal 

of money to prop up. Aside from being rife with the potential for persuasion from a 

spouse or caretaker, it takes far too long for results to determined. Please do us the 

favor of bring our voting methods back to the quick, safe, private voting that our state 

used to have.  


